School Lighting to be Replaced

(KNZA)--The lighting at the Hiawatha Elementary School will be replaced.

That comes as the Board of Education accepts the lowest of two bids received for the project.

Keebler Electric, of Highland, will be conduct the work for \$58,800.

The lighting replacement project is the last item to be funded under a bond issue approved by USD 415 voters in 2015.

Around \$197,000 in funding remains from the bond issue.

District Maintenance Coordinator Matt Cluck said he would like to see the funding used for roof repairs and new doors at the high school along with bathroom improvements at the elementary school.

Approval of the bid happened during last week's meeting of the Hiawatha Board of Education.

Many Signals Communications